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Good Morning,

Drs. Anthes and Malurkar asked me to forward the attached letters of support for the WWAMI
program.

Thank you.

Shannon Farstad

Legislative Information Office
1900 First Ave, Suite 310
Ketchikan, AK 99901
907-225-9675

Click HERE to visit the Alaska State Legislature Website
Click HERE to watch live streaming of the Alaska State Legislature
Click HERE to send a Public Opinion Message during session
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March 19, 2018

Dear Senator(s)

My name is Vicky Malurkar, MD and I am a practicing physician of 34 years in Alaska, Instructor/Clinical
Assistant professional of Family Medicine for 20 years with the WWAMI program and a parent of a
WWAMI former student. I am emailing today about the state operating budget, specifically HB72 and
the intent language in regards to WWAMI, Alaska's Medical School. I understand the need for budget
prudence, however, dismauntling this successful program will have long lasting consequences for Alaska,
egpecially access to primary care. The WWAMI program is arguable one of the most cost effective and
successful higher education programs in the state. As you consider the Senata version of the operating
budget, I urge you to full fund the WWAMI program and remove all language about dismantling the
program.

‘Thank you for your time and consideration.
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March 19, 2015

Dear Senator(s)

My name is William H. Anthes, MD and I am a practicing physician of 34 years in Alaska, and have
instructed students in the WWAMI program and a parent of 8 WAMI former student. 1 am emailing
today about the state operating budget, specifically HB 72 and the intent language in regards to
WWAMI, Alaska’s Medical School. Iunderstand the need for budger prudence, however, dismsntling
this succeasful program will have long lasting consequences for Alaska, especially access to primary care,
The WWAMI program is argnahly one of the most cost effective and successﬁ:lhigher education
programs in the state, As you consider the Senate version of the operating budget, Y urge you to fully
fund the WWAMI program and remove all language about dismantling the program.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
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William H. Anthes, MD ,

Board Certified Internal Medicine and Critical Care Medicine
Physician Sponsor Ketchikan Fire Department and

South Tongass Fire Department
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